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 Issue: 39      Date:  Monday December 2 2024 

Dear Parents & Families, 
Congratulations to all our students for 

their performances in the Sports Carnival last 
Friday. In the closest ever finish, with only 45 
points separating the three House Teams, 
Bates were successful in winning, just ahead 
of Kelly and Latrobe. Thank you to all the 
parents who assisted with setup and pack up, 
and special thanks to Mrs Van Ballegooy for 
organising another fantastic event. 
YEAR 5/6 RESERVOIR CUP  
 Our Year 5/6 students performed very 
well in the Basketball competition last 
Thursday, with our Girls finishing 2nd and our 
Boys finishing 3rd in the competition. This 
Thursday we have the Indoor Soccer teams 
playing at Reservoir High. Parents are most 
welcome to attend and support, and we wish 
both teams the best of luck! 
P & F CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

The P & F Christmas Raffle is well 
underway.  Raffle tickets are $1.00 each or 
$10 for the book of tickets which went home 
with each child last week. Additional books 
are available from the school office. Prizes 
will soon be on display in the school office 
and all sold or unsold tickets must to be 
returned by Friday December 13.  
PREP 2025 ORIENTATION 

Our final Prep Orientation program 
sessions is next Tuesday from 9.30am – 
11.00am to coincide secondary orientation. 
2025 FAMILY & LEVY FEES 

The School Fee for 2025 will be 
$1950 per family and the levy will be $450 
per child. ($50.00 will be refunded if families 
attend one working bee during the year). The 
annual rise in the fee is kept to a minimum 
and in line with, or just below CPI, to ensure 
that OLW remains accessible for all families.  

Please remember that if you ever have 
any concerns over the payment of school 
fees, you should contact the office so that we 
can assist you with managing your situation. 

Student Book Orders will be managed 
by the school again this year. Families will not 
be required to order any classroom books or 

equipment for 2025. All books and 
requirements for your child will be billed to 
your 2025 school fee account.  
OLW CHRISTMAS CAROLS 
 We have our Christmas Carols taking 
place this Thursday commencing with a 
picnic from 4.30pm. Thank you to the families 
who have indicated that they would like to 
partake in our sausage sizzle. This will be 
confirmed tomorrow when all numbers are in. 
The Carols will commence at 6.00pm 

Enjoy the week! 

Kevin Burke 

PHRASE OF THE WEEK 
Congratulations to everyone who 

found out that ‘benevolent means ‘well-
meaning and kindly’ and prodigious means  
‘remarkably or impressively great in extent, 
size, or degree.  

Our phrase for this week are: 
‘up to my eyeballs” 

Find out its meaning and see if you 
can add this phrase to your vocabulary over 
the next week. 

 
OLW SCHOOL CALENDAR 

DECEMBER 
MON 2 Swimming Years P – 2 
TUE 3 Swimming Years P – 2 
WED 4 PSG Meetings 
THUR 5 Year 5/6 Indoor Soccer 
 Christmas Carols & Picnic 

4.30pm – 7.00pm 
FRI 6 PSG Meetings 
MON 9 Prep Farm Excursion 
 Santa Maria Orientation 
TUE 10 Prep Orientation 
 Loyola Orientation 
 OLMC Orientation 
 Govt. Schools Orientation 
WED 11 Year 5/6 Funfields 
THUR 12 Graduation Mass & 

Presentations 
FRI 13 Team Dream Christmas Show 
 Reports go home 

OLW 2024 Calendar

OLW NEWS 2024 
Tel: 9460 6684      YouTube: OLW Learning Channel 
           Email:  principal@olwkingsbury.catholic.edu.au 

 

 

https://www.olwkingsbury.catholic.edu.au/news-events/calendar/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCYNzWrC-rRpll11wQVfYA1Q/featured
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